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I do not want Oregon to change the voting methods, seeing as it has worked for 

years! This is a blatant power grab by people who do not care about the constitution 

or the people they were elected to serve! Plus think of all the elderly people and 

people who might not be able to vote in person that would be affected! NO TO THIS 

BILL! 


